
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This Half Term’s Values: Happiness and Resilience 
 

Newsletter – Summer Term 2023 – Friday 23rd June 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
The summer term is always a very busy but enjoyable time of year because of the many exciting events 
happening both in school and within the wider community.  I have pleasure in providing you with some more 
information about two of our biggest annual events in this week’s newsletter – Sports Day and the Summer Fete.  
We hope to be able to share these special events with as many of you as possible. 
 
Sports Day – Wednesday 5th July at 1pm 
 
We have decided that Sports Day this year will be held at the Carew Sports Ground.  There are a number of 
reasons for this decision, including the quality of surface at the sports ground, which is superior to our own field 
and, therefore, more conducive to running races on.  We also feel that it is an excellent opportunity for the 
school to take an important annual event into the community.  More details about how the logistics of the day will 
work, in particular collecting your child/ren at the end of the day, will be provided next week. 
 
Summer Fete – Friday 30th June 
 
The Summer Fete is only a week away now.  A quick reminder about the information provided last week:   
 
The fete will start at 2pm and you are welcome to collect your child/ren early from school on that day.  We would 
still like donations for the hamper (which is positioned in the entrance lobby) and prizes for the raffle to be 
donated as soon as possible, please.  In addition, there will be a tombola and, as we have previously done, we 
are asking for small prizes of up to £2 in value to be donated.  We have assigned a prize category to each class: 
 
Kingfisher Class: toiletries 
Swan Class: crafting items/toys 
Barn Owl Class: sweets/chocolates 
Robin Class: books 
Ducklings (playgroup): drinks 
 
School Uniform Questionnaire 
 
Many thanks to those of you have completed the school uniform questionnaire.  The survey remains open until 
next Friday.  If you have not completed this survey, please take a couple of minutes out of your day to do so – 
your views are very important to us. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/sHvauWRzas 
 
I will share the key data from this survey once I have been able to analyse the responses. 
 
Key Dates – June and July 
 
June:  
 
Friday 23rd June:  Pupils from Kingfisher and Swan Classes visit to Sofia Garden, Cardiff for Vitality 

Blast cricket match 
 
Friday 30th June:   Summer Fete – between 2pm and 5pm 
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July: 
 
Wednesday 5th July: Whole School Sports Day (pm) – now to be held at Carew Sports Ground 
  
Friday 7th July: Transition Day for all pupils – pupils to spend time in their new class for 

September with Year 6 pupils spending the day at Greenhill School  
  
Wednesday 12th July:  Reserve Date for Whole School Sports Day (pm)  
  
Friday 14th July:  End of Year Reports sent home  
  
Friday 21st July:  Final day of the term.  
  
Monday 24th July: INSET Day – school closed to pupils.  Please note that staff will not be present in 

school on this day as they will have worked this day through attending twilights 
throughout the year.  

 
Celebration Video 
 
Congratulations to all of our Stars of the Week, those who were presented with a Headteacher’s award and our 
Cymro a Cymraes yr Wythnos.  I hope you enjoy our weekly video showing these pupils and, of course, some of 
the wonderful learning which has taken place across the school this week. 
 
Celebration Assembly – Friday 23rd June 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 

https://www.j2e.com/sageston-cp-school/Mr+Welch/Videos+2022+23/230623/Sageston_CP_School_Weekly_Update+%2829%29.mp4

